
Come join us on Sunday, August 7th 
at the 5:00 pm Mass, where our new 
St. Edith Catholic School Principal, 
Mrs. Lynsey Gennaro and her family 
will be introduced to our parish            
community.  

Mrs. Gennaro will be hosting a meet 
and greet following the 5:00 pm Mass 
during the Spaghetti Dinner.                                                      
Stop by and say hello to Mrs. Gennaro 
and her family.  


